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Dear Parent/Carer 

Friday 10th February 2023 

I write to inform you that we are holding a Non-Uniform Day on Friday 10th February 2023 in support of St 
Catherine’s Hospice.  Students can wear their own clothes for the day for a minimum donation of £1.00.  There 
will be two further Non-Uniform Days before the end of the academic year and although students may still 
bring in the £1.00 in cash on each of these days, there is also the option to pay £3.00 via Wisepay to cover all 
three days.  Unfortunately, we are unable to process payments under £2.00.   

Students’ choice of clothing must be appropriate for lessons and not too revealing, (eg. crop tops or jeans with 
excessive rips above mid-thigh must not be worn). Lessons will continue as normal. 

We are grateful to all those taking part in raising money for this very worthy cause and thank you for your 
continued support.  

The team has also set up a JustGiving page, so if you would like to make a further donation, and support Team Pennies for 
Purpose, you can do so through their Justgiving page –  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/pennies-1673871383646?utm_term=8EjKqE9Kb  

Yours faithfully 

Mr M Croft 
St Catherine’s Youth Enterprise Co-ordinator 
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